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RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo No. 2019-M-052; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council supports the resolution passed by the Council of the Township of South 
Stormont asking that the Provincial review of the Ontario Municipal Partnership Fund  be completed 
expeditiously as the potential reduction and/or loss of this funding could have a drastic effect on municipal 
budgets. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Correspondence has been received from the Township of South Stormont regarding the uncertainty that 
exists with the Ontario Municipal Partnership Fund as the Province undertakes their review of this fund. 
 
While the Minister of Finance has recently stated that 2019 allocations will be close to what have been 
received in past years, this amount, or amounts of future allocations are not known. 
 
In the Municipality of Temagami, the allocation from the Ontario Municipal Partnership Fund in 2018 was 
$870,500 or about 28% of our tax levy. 
 
Prepared by: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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